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As each has received a gift, use it to serve one another, as good stewards of God’s varied grace 

1 Peter 4:10 
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Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

It has been wonderful to start in my role as Executive Head at the Federation this week. I 

have split my time equally across the two schools and have visited children and staff in 

classes as well as spending time with the children during lunchtime and playtimes. It is 

great to see the strong sense of community and belonging that exists in both schools.  

 

Both schools have very committed and hard working staff, and I have already seen lots of 

examples of children caring for one another, playing together across the age ranges, and 

taking pride in what they do and how they conduct themselves.  

 

Here at Tacolneston, I have seen active learning in the classrooms, ‘buddy’ children 

looking out for each other, and plenty of focus from the children and desire to do well. 

We have talked about ‘New Year’s Resolutions’, and a lot of the children are setting 

themselves personal goals for 2024, such as to improve their handwriting, learn new skills, 

spend time practicing something, helping others, or caring for the world. A really positive 

attitude and start to a new year! In Collective Worship, this term’s Value is ‘Perseverance’, 

so we will see how well they persevere with keeping their resolutions as 2024 unfolds! 

 

I have also received a very warm welcome at both schools, from staff, parents and 

children alike. Many thanks for this. I am looking forward to working with you all as we 

journey together in the coming weeks and months. 

 

With kindest regards,  

 

Mr Phoenix 
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